
 

Altar flowers are given in loving memory of 
Paul Fernandez (7 years) from Myrna. 

 

Altar flowers are given in memory of Carol Landis 
from her husband Daryl. 

 

Altar flowers are given in honor of 
Brigitte & Steve Glaser’s 
55th wedding anniversary. 

 

Altar flowers are given in memory of 
Richard, Sharon, Pauline, & Mahase 

from Shirley Stark. 

 Weekly Announcements for 
Sunday, November 3, 2024 

 
 

 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE for NEWS 
 

HOLIDAY BAZAAR 
St. John’s annual holiday bazaar, hosted by the 7th 
and 8th grade students of  St. John’s, will be held on 

  

Saturday, Nov. 9 from 9am to 3pm  
 

in the gym.  There are a variety of  items for sale 
including hand-made crafts and decorations, 

woodwork, jewelry, greeting cards, and knitted items.  
There will also be gift baskets available to bid on.  

Concessions will be offered throughout the day with 
both breakfast & lunch items!  Please stop in for some 

holiday shopping! 
 

CALLING ALL VETERANS 
St. John’s PTS is hosting a Veteran’s Day Celebration 

on Monday, November 11 in the gym at 8:30 am.  
Members are invited to submit a picture & description 
to be included in the celebration.  SEE WEBSITE FOR 

DETAILS!  ALL Veterans are invited to attend with 
refreshments beginning at 7:45 am in the lounge! 

 
 “Sharing Trees” will be up with tags beginning Nov. 1, 2024. 
The Trees will be in the first alcoves (one on the Reardon Street 

and one on the Carpenter Street) until we begin Advent in 
December. Our filled gift tags need to be at St. John’s no later 

than December 2nd. 
Gifts can be returned to the areas around the trees with TAG 

ATTACHED and they will be delivered to the Salvation Army. 
 

Prayer Request as of 10-31-24: 
• All who face illness of any kind, including Sarah, Jeff Jean, Roger, 

Elmer, Linda, Mark, Jean, Tim, Sue, & Mike. 
• Submitting Prayer Requests: 

1. stop in the church office on Monday-Thursday from 8 to 4 to 
add your request to the paper listing. 

2. use the link on our website called “Prayer Request” and 
complete the form; an email is sent to Pastor Parsons.  

3. email Ann Tolly to get added to the “prayer chain” which she 
distributes via email to individuals who have elected to be in 
her prayer group, anntolly@charter.net    

 
The Visitation Team is asking for your prayers and encouragement 

for our members who are in facilities or on our home visitation 
roster. If you would like to encourage our shut ins with cards 

please speak with Linda Bebeau or put a request in mailbox C194 
and a list will be supplied to you! 

 
Altar flowers are given in honor of 

Bill & Letha Domina’s wedding anniversary 
 
ALL SAINTS DAY is on Sunday, November 3!  Join us 

as we remember those of our congregation who have 
entered their eternal home during the last 12 months.  

During each service, a candle will be lit for each person as 
their name is read.  

 
Pulpit flowers are given in honor of all the dear saints 

our St. John’s Lutheran family members remember today 
on All Saint’s Day and will see again one day! 
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